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UA Local 398 Endorses Dr. Angelo Farooq for State Senate 
Plumbers and Steamfitters call Dr. Farooq “the best choice” for State Senate 

 
Today, Dr. Angelo Farooq’s campaign for State Senate District 31 announced the endorsement 
of UA Local 398, which represents skilled plumbers and steamfitters across the Inland Empire. 
The endorsement reflects Dr. Farooq’s unwavering dedication to advocating for the rights, 
benefits, wages, and opportunities that our hardworking men and women deserve, as well as 
the growing groundswell of support behind his candidacy. 
 
William Steiner, Business Manager for UA Local 398, said, “The plumbers and steamfitters of UA 
Local 398 are proud to stand with Angelo Farooq for State Senate. Angelo has a proven track 
record of standing up for the rights, benefits, wages, and opportunities working men and 
women deserve. We know he's the best choice to represent us in the State Senate.” 
 
The endorsement from UA Local 398 reaffirms Dr. Farooq's deep understanding of the concerns 
and needs of working men and women and underscores his steadfast commitment to building a 
prosperous future for working families. UA Local 398 joins the CA API Legislative Caucus, the CA 
School Employees Association, and scores of local and state elected leaders in endorsing Dr. 
Farooq’s candidacy for State Senate. Other endorsements include*: 
 

• Lieutenant Governor Eleni Kounalakis 

• State Treasurer Fiona Ma 

• Attorney General Rob Bonta 

• State Controller Malia Cohen 

• California State Assemblymember Corey Jackson 
 
The primary election will be held on March 5, 2024. For more information, please visit 
www.AngeloFarooq.com.  
 
* Partial list. For a full list of endorsements, visit AngeloFarooq.com/endorsements 
 

# # # 

mailto:tausif@bearstarstrategies.com
mailto:tausif@bearstarstrategies.com
http://www.angelofarooq.com/

